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Oregon does not have the infrastructure to support in person voting. Will there be 

more polling places available? Will they be secure and fully staffed? What about 

people who have to work late on election day? Parents with children? People with 

disabilities? How will they be able to get to the polls and vote in a timely manner? 

Voting by mail is safe, secure, and convenient. It should not be changed. 


